
SiN Expresses Solidarity with Ukraine

We in SiN are very concerned about the recent belligerence shown by the Russian Federation
towards Ukraine. We consider such overt aggression to be unacceptable and strongly condemn
the actions of the government of the Russian Federation.

We strongly sympathize with Ukrainians everywhere, and would like to express our solidarity
with and support for students, staff, and academics at Ukrainian institutions of higher education.
Our support goes especially to Ukrainian students and researchers at Norwegian educational
and research institutions. At the same time, we sympathize with Russian and Belarusian
students and staff currently in Norway who may be facing uncertainty and pressure as a result
of the actions of the Russian and Belarusian governments.

While we support sanctions designed to bring the conflict to a rapid conclusion and dissuade
further aggression, we support allowing academic communities to maintain their links with their
Russian and Belarusian counterparts. We believe cutting all ties with researchers in Russia and
Belarus is ultimately short-sighted and will harm not only the quality of current research but also
future cooperation.

We believe it is important to support all of SiN’s members, regardless of national origin, and
emphasize that we condemn the actions of the Russian government, not the Russian people.

Educational and academic cooperation is of crucial value to peace building and democratization
processes, and SiN hopes these can continue regardless of the actions of any government.


